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The Ontario Turfgrass Research Foundation and the University of Guelph are
conducting a study on:

The Economic Profile of the Ontario Turfgrass Industry

This study will raise awareness about the importance of the turfgrass industry
to the economic livelihood of the province and the country.

Sometime in October, we will be sending a survey to you. Your participation
will be crucial to this research. If you have any questions please contact:

Kate Tsiplova (519) 824-4120 x 58343, ktsiplov@uoguelph.ca or
Katerina Jordan (519) 824-4120 x 56615, kjordan@uoguelph.ca

STA Scholarship
Nov. 1 Deadline

A SURVEY IS COMING YOUR WAY

THE STA ESTABLISHED a Scholarship
Program in 1993 and has since awarded 26
scholarships. In the past, we provided schol-
arships in two specific programs of study:
the University of Guelph’s Turf Managers’
Short Course and the Ontario Diploma in
Horticulture. To continue to encourage, sup-
port and provide leadership to those con-
sidering a career in the sports turf industry,
the STA restructured its Scholarship Pro-
gram in 2006, expanding it to include addi-
tional programs of study. The Robert W.
Sheard Scholarship in the amount of $1,000
may be awarded annually.

The Scholarship Program is funded
through STA membership fees. The award
is intended to assist students with the cost
of tuition, books and related expenses.

For those currently furthering their edu-
cation, we encourage you to apply. More
information and applications can be found
online or obtained from the STA office.




